

Felix Perez Camacho Governor

Kaleo Scott Movlan Lieutenant Governor

6 4 OCT 2006

Senator Robert Klitzkie Chairman, Committee on Judiciary and Governmental Operations 28th Guam Legislature 155 Hesler Place Hagatña, Guam 96910

Dear Senator Klitzkie:

Buenas yan Hafa Adai! This is to inform you that based on our discussion this date on the teachers salaries; I have requested the Director, Department of Administration, to conduct another study to address the concerns brought up during the Legislative Roundtable discussion held on August 18. 2006.

The Director is requested to continue to research the 2005 and 2006 national average pay for teachers and make adjustments to the recent 14% pay increase awarded to teachers in late August 2006. As you are aware, the national surveys for 2005 and 2006 for teacher's salaries have not been completed, thus no comparison can be made at this time. A copy of my memorandum to the DOA Director is attached for your information.

You will be informed as soon as this study is completed. Si Yu'os Ma'ase for your continued interest in the welfare of the Guam Public School System.

Sinseru yan Magåhet,

FELIX P. CAMACHO

I Maga' Låhen Guåhan

Governor of Guam